
  
  
 

 
 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

Rome, 8 June 2010. F2i’s Board of Directors – Fondi Italiani per le Infrastrutture 

(Italian Infrastructure Funds) – convened by Chairman Ettore Gotti Tedeschi, met 

today. 

The agenda included examination of the dossier on investment in an important 

airport infrastructure situated in southern Italy. 

The Board unanimously voted in favour of extending a mandate to the Managing 

Director and the Investment Team to continue in negotiations with the vendor.  
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